
 

 
 

EXCURSION INFORMATION 
 
PART A: Please retain this section for your information 
 
Excursion: Carrick Hill Launch with Governor  Date Issued: 26/02/2016 
Class: 4IB and some students from 4CB 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
In connection with the above, permission is sought for your child to visit Carrick Hill on 
9/03/2016 from 1:45pm to 3:30pm. 
 
Students will be part of Celebrating the 30th Anniversary of Carrick Hill being opened by HRH 
Queen Elizabeth II by attending the Carrick Hill launch by the Governor. As students may be 
photographed please advise class teachers if there are any photo restrictions.    
 
The students should wear school uniform with blazer and transport will be by walking to Carrick 
Hill. After the event the students will return to school and be dismissed at the end of the day as 
usual. 
 
This excursion will be supervised by: 
Mrs Franca Iskra, Mrs Cathy Cronin 
 

Please Cut Here 

 
 

EXCURSION INFORMATION 
 
PART B: Please return this portion by tomorrow to Franca Iskra Excn: 5960 

Class: 4IB 
and some 
students 
from 4CB 

If there is more than one Teacher’s name, please circle your Teacher’s name. 
 

I give permission for ……………………………… to visit the Carrick Hill  
   (Student Full Name) 

and I have noted the dismissal time and place. 
 
I acknowledge that it is the responsibility of my child to catch up on any missed work. 
I have also noted that the cost will be covered by the Student Activity Levy. Please 
advise Franca Iskra of any photo restrictions. 
 
Parent’s Signature ………………………………………….. Date …………………. 



 
 
Please ensure that any changes to Medical Information and Emergency Contacts have 
been recorded with the school office. 


